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The  Knight  Light 
Fr. Thomas A. Judge Council 6893, District 9 Suffolk Chapter 

“We Are Family” 
PO  Box 1151,  East Northport, NY 11731        http://www.frjudge.org 

 

Grand Knight’s Message June 2017 Knight Light 
Alleluia!  Alleluia!  He is Risen! 

The message may seem dated but remember there are 50 days of Easter.  Easter is the celebration 
of the Lord's resurrection from the dead, culminating in his Ascension to the Father and sending of 
the Holy Spirit upon the Church on Pentecost.  The Easter message can be summarized in one bible 
verse where Jesus is speaking to the disciples; “No one has greater love than this, to lay down one’s 
life for one’s friends.” - John 15:13 
This overpowering bible verse is also appropriate for the heroes we pay tribute to on Memorial 
Day.  While the display, flamboyance and glitz of the parade was lost to the weather that day, the 
genuine intention of Memorial Day went forward with the Wreath Laying Ceremony at John Walsh 
Memorial Park honoring those who gave their lives for you and me and all of the American people 
so we can live in freedom.  Many of these men and women are near and dear to us, Fathers, 
Mothers, Sons or Daughters, Brothers or Sisters, other family members or friends.  But the vast 
majority of the brave unselfish men and women we honor are nameless and faceless to us.  And yet 
on a day when the chilly and wet weather forced the cancellation of the parade the East Northport 
community gathered to remember them, their devotion to a nation and its ideals and that they gave 
up their lives for us. 
The month of May started in a solemn way.  
May 3rd – 5th was the wake and funeral of our 
past Chaplain Father Lawrence O’Leary.  On the 
first night of the wake the room was filled with 
Knights, Columbiettes, and Honor Guard from 
the Order.  There were three separate prayer 
services offered that evening.  One by the Fr. 
Judge Knights and Columbiettes, one by the 4th 
Degree Honor Guard and one by the Coram Fire 
Department where Fr. O’Leary also served as 
Chaplain.  It was easy to see how loved Fr. 
O’Leary was and how much he will be missed.  
Fr. O’Leary’s funeral Mass was held at the 
Maria Regina Chapel and was co-celebrated by 
several bishops, active and retired, from 
Rockville Center including our new Bishop John 
Barres.  The funeral procession departed Maria 
Regina Residence in Brentwood, traveled 
through the town of Coram where Fr. O’Leary 
was pastor of Mother Cabrini Parish many years 
ago, chaplain of Mother Cabrini Council as well 
as serving the Fire Department.  From Coram we 
continued out to Southampton where Father was 
laid to rest with his parents.  This would have 
been an impossible trip if not for the impeccable 
escort from Suffolk County Police arranged by 
Dr. Ray. 

Several efforts are under way to keep Father O’Leary’s 
memory alive in our council, parish and community.  
These include a Father Lawrence O’Leary Scholarship 
Fund (additional information inside) and the naming the 
newly refurbished visiting clergy quarters at St. 
Anthony’s in his honor.  This apartment over the rectory 
garages was refurbished by the Brother Peter Dawson 
Squires. Other ideas are being considered. 
On Sunday, May 21st we held our Communion Mass / 
Breakfast.  Approximately 40 members and their 
families were in attendance.  The 4th degree Honor 
Guard turned out in force to attend our Mass and 
breakfast.  After Mass we were treated to a delightful 
breakfast prepared and served by our cooks at the Fr. 
Judge Hall.  Bob and Dee Sanicola chaired this event. 
On May 1st we participated in the May Crowning of 
Mary with the Catholic Daughters and our 
Columbiettes.  Each pew of the church had at least one 
occupant as a living Rosary was said up and down the 
pews.  Monsignor Mirro directed the service which 
included prayer and songs.  Our own Bob Slingo acted 
as lecturer.   
A very grateful thank you to Deputy Grand Knight 
Mark Guarriello.  Mark has filled in for me at the past 
three meetings.  Now you may think that this is 
irresponsible on my part but I consider this part of 
Mark’s Grand Knight training – only 13 months away!  
On May 15th, one of those meetings, we held a 1st 
degree.  Twelve   candidates took their 1st degree that 
night.  (continued on page 17) 
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Father Thomas A. Judge Hall 

 

Parties for all events 

Sweet Sixteens,   Christenings, Weddings  
Communions, Christmas Parties & More! 

Call Bob Mahon at 631-262-1891   
Or email Bob at RAM725@aol.com 
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Hewitt Square, East Northport, NY 11731 | www.frjudge.org 

Service Cost 

4-Hour Rental $400.00 

Tap Beer, Wine and Soda 
(All persons 21 and over) 

$13.00 per Person 

Soft Drinks 
(All persons under 21, but over 2) 

$6.00 per Person 

Children Under 3 Free 

Minimum Beverage Charge 50 People 
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Announcements and Committee Reports 
Committee Chairmen in Parentheses 

 

Nocturnal Adoration  (Bob Slingo, PGK) 
Father Judge Council Nocturnal Adoration at Saint 
Anthony's Parish covers three bands.  These are 
bands 4 and 5 which rotate in time and a non 
rotating band that always begins at 10:00 PM.  
Adoration is a good way to take time to relax and 
pray before the Blessed Sacrament in the solitude of 
our Church.  If you would like to participate, call 
Bob Slingo at 631-486-2875. 

Membership and Degrees  
(Ed Perillo & Jerry Dano) 
If you have a potential member, please contact Ed 
Perillo at 631-754-8606.  You can email Jerry Dano 
at jeromedano@yahoo.com.  If you email Jerry, 
enter “KofC membership” on the subject line.  For 
questions on KofC degrees call Carlo at   
631-261-1253. 

Council Hall Rental  (Bob Mahon) 
Please rent our beautiful Hall if possible.  Turn 
back a page and see it on pages 2 and 3.Talk it 
up; tell your friends.  Father Judge Hall 
specializes in family oriented events.  We do 
Sweet Sixteen parties, Christenings, Birthday 
parties, Bar Mitzvah, Bat (Bas) Mitzvah, 
Confirmations and even Weddings!  For details 
on rental costs see the  two page ad on pages 2 
and 3 and then Call Bob Mahon at 631-262-
1891.  You can email Bob at RAM725@aol.com 
 

Pictures at Council Events  (George Morrish) 
You should want pictures and story for the Knight 
Light for an event you are running and this should 
be a topic at your planning meetings.  The best 
way to cover this is to ask someone to take your 
pictures; you will be too busy.  Ask your 
photographer to take pictures of people in action 
and having fun.  Recommend to the editor, Bob 
Spera (631-680-1702), photos that you really like 
and submit with an idea of what you want to say 
about the picture!  If you want a staff 
photographer, ask Bob Spera in advance  
(631-680-1702) or email George Morrish at 
PiperNCPD@aol.com.   

Electronix Systems  
Central Station Alarms, Inc. 
1555 New York Ave.   
Huntington Sta., N.Y.  11746   
 

Please visit our website at 
http://electronixsystems.com 

Fred J.  Leonardo, President 
Charles Buscaglia, Sales Consultant 
Fellow Knights Courtesy Discounts  
You can email Fred or Charles at: 
sales@electronixsystems.com 
Major Sponsor, St.  Anthony's  
Family Feast and Festival 

Burglar—Fire Alarm Systems 
CCTV/Card access 
Installed, Monitored and 

Serviced 
UL Listed Central Station ® 

FM approved 
 

Fax  631-424-8510 
Business 631-271-4000 

 

Council Hall 631-262-1891 
Grand Knight: Richard Ronde (Mary)     631-261-4179 
Deputy Grand Knight: Mark Guarriello 631-759-7821 
Chancellor: Scott Schneider (Jacqueline)  516-381-2818 
Warden: John Becker (Susan)         631-827-0699 

Visit Our Website   http://www.frjudge.org 

Webmaster: Mike Norton  (Thea) 516-356 7972    
   Email - mike@nortonfamily.com 
Financial Secretary: John Piropato (Jackie)    
   305 Lynn Ave. East Northport, NY 11731 
   631-988-3682 
Insurance Agent: Timothy O'Keefe   631-655-3971 
   Email—Timothy.O’Keefe@KofC.org 
Knight Light Editor: Bob Spera, (Joanne)   651-680-1702 
   Email - bobspera@optonline.net 

BAND SCHEDULE—June 2017 
BANDS Jun 

NON-ROTATING BAND is always at 10:00 PM 
FOUR 5:00AM  

FIVE 11:00APM 
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Columbiettes  
(Karen Sheehan) President 

If you are a Catholic female who is 17 years old 
or older and are interested in making a difference 
in your community through your faith, join the 
Columbiettes. Please email President Karen 
Sheehan, for information at 
kandk1111@verizon.net or call her  at   
516-353-1820. 
 

We, Columbiettes, support Dress a Girl 
Around the World International. 

Agatha Piropato, Sue Perillo, Karen Bennis and 
Leslie Latchford were joined by 15 Columbiettes 
to make dresses and baby dolls. Supporting 
“Dress A Girl Around the World”, these 
volunteers believe in a world where all girls have 
at least one new dress. We want girls to know 
they are worthy of respect, and that they are 
loved by God. 
 

“Dress a Girl Around the World” is part 
of the greater organization called “Help 4 
Women International”. All dresses are sent to 
Ambassadors that hand-deliver dresses 
worldwide.  Each dress has the distinctive "Dress 
a Girl" label.  The label is intended to keep 
predators at bay, hopefully keeping these girls 
safe knowing they are under the watchful eyes of 
the organization.      
Check out the website: 
www.dressagirlaroundtheworld.com 
 

Need a ride to a meeting?  
(Don Maltby, PGK)  
If you need a ride to a Council meeting or any 
event for any reason, call Don at 631-368-6657.  
He will get a ride for you if possible.  If you 
would like to help a Brother who needs a ride, 
call Don.  
 

Help Wanted, Volunteers Needed  
 Drivers  

Drivers are always needed for Brothers having 
no transportation to meetings, etc.  Please call 
Don at 631-368-6657. 

 Knight Light Reporter/Assistant Editor 
Call Bob at 631-680-1702 to volunteer for 
anything in this announcement.  Better would 
be to email Bob at bobspera@optonline.net. 

 
 

Knights of Columbus Insurance   
Timothy O’Keefe  
Greetings Father Judge Council,  
Ways to Pay for Whole Life  
 

We live in a world of options and we are constantly 
bombarded by choices. Some of these make our 
lives more complicated, but many of these choices 
are created with our satisfaction in mind.  
 

At the Knights of Columbus, every product we offer 
has been designed solely for the benefit of our 
members and their families. When I present an 
option to you, it’s because a team of experts has 
discussed it at length to be certain it serves your best 
interest.  
 

We have a few options on how you can provide and 
pay for the whole life coverage that your family 
needs. Many whole life policies call for premiums to 
be paid for your entire life or to age 100. But we also 
offer permanent life coverage with guaranteed cash 
values (and the potential to earn dividends, which 
are not guaranteed) through policies that offer a 
limited period of premium payments.  
 

First, we offer “10 Pay Life” and “20 Pay Life.” 
Consider paying premiums for 10 or 20 years, and 
never having to pay for the coverage again. The plan 
is “paid up” and no more premiums are due. The 
plan stays in force, the death benefit remains intact 
and the guaranteed cash value continues to grow.  
 

A plan with similar benefits is “Life Paid Up at 
65.” The difference over 10 or 20 Pay Life plans 
is that this permanent product requires you to 
pay premiums until age 65. Then, premiums stop 
(just in time for retirement), but the plan remains 
in force.  
 

Finally, the ultimate in limited pay is our Single 
Premium Life product. Imagine buying life 
insurance — permanent life insurance — and 
only paying one single premium? It’s possible.  
 

To learn more about these products, our long-
term care insurance, disability income or 
retirement products, please call me today.  
 

Sincerely and Fraternally,  
Tim O’Keefe  
631-655-3971     
Timothy.O’Keefe@KofC.org 

(More important Announcements are continued on page 7) 
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June 2017 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday  Saturday 

    8 
Feast Sign up at 

father Judge 
Hall 

7:00 PM 
 

Note: Feast set up 
starts June 24 at 
8:00 AM.  7:30 
AM breakfast at 

Council Hall 

9 10 

11 
Council 
Cruise 

Fundraiser  
Ends  

12 
Corporation 

meeting Mon, 
Jun 12th Fr. 
Judge Hall; 

7:30pm  

13 
 

14 15 16 
Chapter 
Meeting 

St. Kilian’s 
7:30PM 

 

17 

18 
 

19 
Social 

Meeting, Mass, 
7:30 PM, 

Desert after 
Mass  

20 
DD meeting 
At FTAJ hall  

7:30 PM repast 
8:00 PM 
meeting 

21 22 23 
7:00 PM – 

10:00PM, PASTA 
DINNER for  

3 great Charities 
(America's 
VetDogs 

9-1-1 Vets; 
 St. Anthony’s 

Parish Outreach)  

24 
Feast set up 

starts 8:00 AM 
7:30 AM 

Breakfast at the 
Council Hall 

25 
——— 

KofC 
Mass 
10:30 

26 27 28 
26th Annual  
St. Anthony 
Family Feast 
& Festival 

 Classic Rock, 
by 

“Transfusion“ 
—————— 

FIREWORKS 
Night  

(9:30 pm)  

29 
26th Annual 
St. Anthony 
Family Feast 
& Festival  

Oldies & 
Goodies 

by 
 “The 
New 

YorkerS
”  

30 
26th Annual 
St. Anthony 
Family Feast 
& Festival  

Rock & Roll 
with the 

“Sea 
Monkeys”   

————— 
Zeppole 
Eating 

Contest!! 
(9:00 PM) 

  

July 2 
26th Annual St. 
Anthony Family 
Feast & Festival 
 Magic of Mark 

& Kym– 
EVENING (5:00-
9:00 PM):   Hits 
of the 70s, 80s, & 

90s by “Just 
Cause” 

July 3 July 4 
Independence 

Day 

July 1 
 26th Annual 
St. Anthony 
Family Feast 
& Festival 

Contempora
ry Rock & 
Oldies by 
“Fame 
———- 

FIRE-
WORKS 

Night  
(9:30 PM)  

Nocturnal Adoration  
see page 4 
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Membership Dues and Maintenance  
(John Piropato Jr., Financial Secretary) 
Brothers, our new Columbian year begins on 
July 1 and with that day will come the 
assessment of the 2017-2018 dues in the amount 
of $50.00 for regular members and $10.00 for 
honorary or student members. 
 

Please mail your check, payable to  
Fr. Thomas A. Judge Council to: 
 

JOHN W. PIROPATO, FS 
305 LYNN AVE. 
EAST NORTHPORT, N.Y. 11731 
 

If the payment of your dues would cause undo 
hardships or they cannot be paid for any other 
reasons, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Grand Knight so that other arrangements may be 
made. Any discussions and requests are always 
held in the strictest confidence. 
If you are not required to pay annual dues because 
of your membership status please consider making a 
contribution to your Council by sending a payment 
to the Financial Secretary at the address above. 
Ads in the Knight Light (Joe DiPenta) 
If you want to advertise in the Knight Light, 
contact me,  at 631-499-7792.   
 

You can email Joe at jdpenta@hotmail.com. 
 

Ads in the in Knight Light are $100.00 for 11 
issues for a business card style ad.  A double ad 
is $200.00.  The fee for all larger  ads are 
roughly proportional to the size of the 
sponsorship and are negotiable.  Small $50.00 
ads are no longer offered or sold.  Existing 
$50.00 ads will be continued.  
 

Free ads are offered to significant sponsors 
($500.00 or more) of any Father Judge Council 
event.  Events include the Annual Feast, the Sam 
Russo Golf Classic and the Squires Steak House 
dinner.  Free ads are provided for  any event run 
by the Father Judge KofC Council, the 
Columbiettes, Squires or Little Knights.   
 

Free ads are provided to all charitable programs 
of local parishes provided all proceeds go to 
charity.  Free ads are provided for any charitable 
purpose when presented by a Knight and 
approved at the Council leadership meeting. 
We all thank Joe for managing this important 
function. 

PASTA DINNER Fundraiser (see also page 21) 
Our Council is partnering with Parish Outreach, the 
Catholic Daughters and the Columbiettes for this 
event .  Complete details of this event are in the joint 
flyer shown on Page 21.  There will be music by Just 
Cause Band.    The date is Friday, June 23 and 
the time is 7:00pm to 10:00pm.  This will 
happen in the Parish Hall.  The cost  is $15.00 per 
person and the menu is: 

Pasta and Meatball Dinner 
Soda, Coffee and Dessert 
Beer and Wine available at nominal prices 

There will be Raffle Baskets and a 50-50 raffle.  
For Tickets Call:  
 Jackie Piropato-PCP 516-318-5809 
 Anne Viggiano-Regent CDA 631 368-7645 
 John E Piropato-PGK FDD 631-499-7138 
 Karen Sheehan-President 516-353-1820 

No tickets will be sold at the door. 
If you cannot attend you can make Direct 
Donations to the Veterans Charities or to Parish 
Outreach.  Details for doing this are in the flyer 
on page 21. 
 

Affinity Program (Bill O'Donnell) 
Our Council is part 
of the Affinity 
program at TD 
Bank  We will 
receive cash 
credits if you 
affiliate your 
accounts with the 
Father Judge 

account at TD Bank.  This holds true for new 
and existing accounts.  More details will follow 
in future Knight Lights and emails from our 
council.  You can Call Bill at 631-239-5640 or 
cell 516-885-4547.   You can email our Treasurer 
Bill at wcod@optonline.net   
 

Promotional Items (George Morrish) 
George Morrish has taken over the duties of 
Brother Frank Collins relative to the sale and 
distribution of Knights of Columbus promotional 
items.  These are items such as  shirts, jackets, 
ties, etc.   George has all Council inventory in 
his possession.  There is a new haberdasher in 
town.  Details will follow in future issues of the 
Knight Light. 
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Website http://www.frjudge.org  
(Mike Norton, PGK) 
It’s nice to read the Knight Light but as soon as 
you get it, it is out-of-date.  Things change and 
we cannot magically update our newsletter.   We 
can send emails if we have your email address.   
But these updates come in bits and pieces and it 
is too much for us to send an email for every 
change.   If  you have access to the web, you 
should visit our website frequently, at least once 
a week.  During the month we add events and 
make other changes.   We also inform you of 
important changes in our parish.   You can visit 
our parish website by a direct link form our 
website.  You can also go directly to: 

 Supreme Council 
 New York State Council 
 Diocese of Rockville Centre 
 St. Anthony of Padua Church, 
 Our Lady Queen of Martyrs 
 St. Francis of Assisi 
 St. Philip Neri Parish,  

Northport, NY 

There are over 20 direct links to Catholic websites 
and there will be more! 
 

Also included are important messages from Supreme 
Council that request action that cannot wait until the 
next issue of the Knight Light.   

 

Events change and you may not want to go to a dance 
and find out that the entertainment had to be changed or 
there is a new speaker at your next meeting.   The 
website also has important information on Council 
History to include all our Past Grand Knights  
 

All members of our family make changes to their 
events to include: 

 

 Little Knights 
 Squires 
 Columbiettes 
 Fourth Degree 

 

We also have ongoing events that have changes 
or milestones.  Here  is just a selection of these 
changing programs or events:  

 Basketball Shootout  
 300 Club 
 Dinner Club 
 Annual Cruise 
 Pasta Dinner 

 

So, you can wait for an email or a call or just take 
your chances.  If you want to know what’s up 
Bookmark our Website and visit it at least weekly.  
The bookmark process is different for each browser.  
So use your council’s website and know what’s up! 
 
 

St. Anthony’s  
Family Feast & Festival 
 GRAND CA$H Raffle 

 

GRAND PRIZE -$7,500 CA$H! 
2nd Prize -  1,500 CA$H! 
3rd Prize      - $1,000 CA$H! 

 

A total of $10,000 in CA$H to be given 
away! To help offset the cost for new St. 
Anthony’s lower church handicap stair lift, 
our council is running a raffle in 
conjunction with the 2017 St. Anthony’s 
Family Feast and Festival. All net 
proceeds will go toward this project. 
GRAND CA$H raffle tickets will be 
available for sale up until the drawing, 
which will be held at the close of the Feast 
& Festival on Sunday, July 2nd. All 
parishioners have been mailed an initial 
offering to purchase raffle tickets for $20 
each or six (6) for only $100. If you did 
not receive yours, additional tickets are 
available in the church vestibule or at the 
rectory office. Please complete raffle ticket 
stubs and return with your check made 
payable to “St. Anthony of Padua Parish” 
in the pre-addressed envelope as soon as 
possible. Raffle tickets may also be sold to 
your friends and neighbors. Additional 
tickets may be purchased by sending in a 
check for the number of tickets you wish 
to purchase.  Please write the number of 
tickets you wish to purchase on your check 
and we will fill out the stubs and return the 
raffle portion to you.   
 

Thank you so much for supporting this parish 
project by participating in the raffle and be 
sure to attend the 2017 St. Anthony Family 
Feast and Festival.  It runs from June 28th – 
July 2nd! 
 

Note: Feast set up starts June 24 at 8:00 AM.  
7:30 AM breakfast at the Council Hall 
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Knight Light Publication and Distribution 
(Bob Spera 631-680-1702) 
The Knight Light (KL) is available to our 
subscribers in many ways.  Most subscribers get 
their copies by email.   This is changing slightly in 
2017, due the increase in the technical size of our 
newsletter.  The email bringing you the KL will 
contain a link to our website rather than a pdf 
attachment.  You will click on the link instead of 
the pdf and you will see the same old KL.  We will 
be using a similar approach in sending the KL to 
Loudon Minuteman Press, our printer.   
 

The KL is also available in FTAJ Council Hall 
behind the bar but within reach of any visitor.  
Copies not taken become available in the St. 
Anthony's vestibule.  
 

Anyone who wants a snail-mail copy will get it that 
way and that includes our advertisers.  You can call 
the Hall and leave a message or just tell any brother.  
Mike Norton, PGK, maintains the snail-mail list.  Ed 
Schnepf, PGK, applies the mailing labels and delivers 
your snail-mail KLs to the Post Office.  Thank you 
Ed!   We are happy to do this for you but it is an 
expense.  It costs just under $20.00 per year per-snail 
mail subscriber.  If you wish to pay to offset this 
expense, send a check each year for $20 to our Hall 
ATTN: Financial Secretary.  The address is the return 
address on the Knight Light itself.   You may also 
simply make an additional donation of $20 to our 
parish or any Roman Catholic Church. 
 

Crowning of Mary 
On Monday, May 1st our council joined with The 
Catholic Daughters at St. Anthony of Padua and the 
Fr. Judge Columbiettes for the May Crowning of 
Mary.  The service began at 7:30pm with a 
precession into the church of the Catholic 
Daughters officers, and several girls and boys 
carrying the crown of flowers for the statue of the 
Blessed Mother.  One young man took the flower 
crown, climbed a ladder and placed it on Mary’s 
head.  The Crown of Flowers can be seen on the 
statue of the Blessed Mother throughout the month 
of May.   
 
Our service was moderated by Father Joseph Mirro 
who led us in prayer.  A Living Rosary, proceeding 
pew by pew, celebrating the Joyful Mysteries was 
proclaimed by all in the audience.  Several songs 
dedicated to Mary were sung throughout the 
service.  Approximately 75 people were in 
attendance for this very traditional May Crowning 
Service. 

Luke De Napoli   517B Larkfield Road  
AgentE.  Northport, NY  11731 denapol@nationwide.com 
Nationwide Insurance  Phone: 368-1622 
Nationwide Financial  Fax: 368-1774 

3084 Jericho 
Turnpike 

East Northport 
 ,NY  11731 

Call 462-1717 
Like a Good 
Neighbor, 

State Farm is there! 

Mary Ronde,  
Cruise Consultant 
7 Madsen Lane,  
East Northport,  
New York 11731 

  Phone: (631) 754-4084 
mronde@cruiseone.com 

Dave 
Robitaille 

Agent 
 

 
 

AUTO-HEALTH 
HOME & BUSINESS  

 

Bill 
Cordts 

 

Instructor 
 
 
 

333 Larkfield Road 
East Northport, NY  11731  

Fax: 631-266-3960 
allislandautoglass.com 

GUS KAR 
Advanced Auto Care 

930 E. Jericho Turnpike 
Huntington Station, NY 11746  

(across from Habberstad BMW) 
 

Complete Automotive Repairs,  
Foreign & Domestic 

 

631 858 1800  Cell 631-431-7050 
Towing 631 266 3115 

 

NY State Inspections  
IN <===========> OUT  
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Wreath Laying Ceremony, May 29, 2017 
While the display, flamboyance and glitz of the annual Memorial Day Parade was lost to the  
weather on that day, the genuine intention of Memorial Day itself went forward.   
 

The Wreath Laying Ceremony at John Walsh Memorial Park honored those who gave their lives 
for you and me and all of the American people so we can live in freedom.  Many of these men and 
women are near and dear to us,   They are our  Fathers, Mothers, Sons or Daughters, Brothers or 
Sisters.  They are also other family members or friends.   
 

But the vast majority of the brave unselfish men and women we honor are nameless and faceless to 
us.  We honor those who died going back to the Civil War.  After the anguish of that terrible war, 
the women of America turned their despair into hope by visiting the graves of the war dead many 
of which were unmarked.  The visits on these days in late May came to be known as decoration day 
as they decorated the graves of those who died for our country.  As Abraham Lincoln famously said  

“The world will little note, nor long remember what we say here;  
while it can never forget what they did here.”  

 

And so we Knights keep Lincoln’s thought alive as we and our neighbors remembered all our war 
dead on a day when the chilly and wet weather forced the cancellation of the parade.   The East 
Northport community gathered to remember these American heroes, their devotion to their great 
nation and its ideals and that they gave up their lives for us.  
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S ADDRESS 
 

Good afternoon family, friends and neighbors; my name is Richard Ronde and I am the current 
Grand Knight of the Father Thomas A. Judge Knights of Columbus council.  On this less than per-
fect weather day, on behalf of the more 500 members of the Fr. Judge Knights of Columbus council 
and our auxiliaries, it is my pleasure to welcome you here today and thank you for participating in 
our annual Memorial Day Service. 
 

The address was followed by the pledge of allegiance and then and opening prayer by the Pastor of St. Anthony of Padua Par-
ish, in East Northport, the Reverend Monsignor Joseph A. Mirro, who delivered the opening prayer.  
 

SPEAKERS AND PARTICIPANTS 
 

 Honorable Andrew Raia, NYS Assemblyman, 12th District 
 Honorable Councilwoman Susan Berland, Town of Huntington 
 Honorable Councilwoman Tracey Edwards, Town of Huntington 
 Reverend Monsignor Joseph Mirro –  

Pastor St. Anthony of Padua 
 Chaplain Charlie Murray –  

East Northport Fire Department 
 

ESCORTS FOR THE WRATH-LAYERS 
Lieutenant Colonel Doug Proietto 
Sergeant Weston Latner 
Airman First Class James Proietto 
Specialist Matt Paskett 

 

WREATH PRESENTERS 
 

Brownie Troop # 63  Brownie Troop # 1247 
Daisy Troop # 2199  Daisy Troop # 477 
Cub Scout Pack #52  Boy Scout Troop #52 
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Wreath Laying Ceremony continued 
SUPPORTING ORGNIZATIONS 

 

American Legion Post 694 
East Northport Fire Department 
Father Thomas A. Judge Council, Knights of Columbus 
Father Thomas A. Judge Columbiettes for all Gold Star Families 

 
CLOSING ADDRESS BY RICHARD RONDE, GRAND KNIGHT  

 

I would like to thank all the organizations who have participated in our Memorial Day Services.   
I now direct your attention to the center of Memorial Plaza where we will have the playing of 
“TAPS”. 

TAPS were played at this point 
 

To all the parents and leaders of these youth organizations, I would like to express my gratitude and 
thanks.  By teaching and demonstrating to these children the importance of remembering and hon-
oring the men and women who sacrificed their lives for our freedoms today ensures that another 
generation will carry on the great and responsible tradition of this day.  Thank you.  
 

Our closing prayers were delivered by Charlie Murray, Chaplain of the East Northport Fire Depart-
ment.  Thank you.   
 

The time, effort and coordination required to organize our Memorial Day Parade and Service is a 
tremendous responsibility.  My sincere thanks go out to our Memorial Day Parade Chairmen, 
Brother Knights Bob Szarek and Past Grand Knight Ed Schnepf for all their efforts.  Thank you 
Brothers.  
 

Thank you to everyone for attending our service today and to our East Northport community in 
general who always support our community events.  Let us always remember our fallen heroes.  
May God hold them in His Heart and comfort those of us who miss them and will never forget 
them.  Our ceremony has ended, have a very Safe Memorial Day, God Bless you and God Bless 
America! 
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Proposed Slate of Officers for the Columbian Year 2017 - 2018 
 

In compliance with Article 2, Section 1 of our Council By-Laws, the 
following Proposed Slate of Officers is presented by the Nominating 
Committee for your consideration for the Columbian year 2017-2018.  
Any third degree member in good standing may be nominated from 
the floor on the night of the election, June 5, 2017. 

  

Grand Knight  Richard Ronde 
Deputy GK  Mark R. Guarriello 
Chancellor   Richard Fitzgerald 
Warden   John Becker 
Recorder   Christopher Dee 
Treasurer   William O’Donnell 
Advocate   John E. Piropato, PGK, FDD 
Inside Guard  Dominic J. D’Amico 
Outside Guard  Michael Simonelli 
Outside Guard  Alexander Short 
Trustee (1 yr)  Thomas E. O'Donnell 
Trustee (2 yr)  Michael G. Norton, PGK 
Trustee (3 yr)  Mark G. Guarriello 

 

Delegates to NY State Convention 
 

Grand Knight  Richard Ronde  
Alternate  John E. Piropato, PGK, FDD 
Past Grand Knight Michael G. Norton, PGK 
Alternate  Robert Slingo PGK, FDD, PCC 
 

Delegates to Suffolk County Conference  
(Same as for NY State convention) 
 

Delegates to Suffolk County Chapter: Automatic Four 
Chair Officers.   
To be elected, John E. Piropato, PGK, FDD and Robert 
Slingo PGK, FDD, PCC. 
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You are cordially invited to the 
Fr. Thomas A. Judge Knights of Columbus 

Sam Russo Annual Golf Classic 
Monday, September 25th at the beautiful 

Crab Meadow Golf Course overlooking Long Island Sound 
 

This year we're honoring two special individuals who have made many contributions to 
support our community over the years, Peter Nolan of Nolan & Taylor Howe Funeral Home 
and Doug Brueggemann of Brueggemann Funeral Home.  
 

We are also introducing new sponsorship opportunities for our loyal sponsors and we're in-
viting our non-golfing friends to join us for the BBQ lunch at Crab Meadow and our awards 
dinner banquet at the K of C hall (at nominal prices). For more information, please see at-
tached brochure.  
 

Registration Entry Fee of $160.00* includes green fees.  (1:30 PM Shotgun start), driving range, cart, BBQ 
Lunch at course (11:30 AM to tee-off), cocktail hour, awards dinner banquet and free drawing for a golf 
GPS watch.  All golfers (singles, twosomes, foursomes, etc.) are invited to participate.   
 

Late Registration Fee 
of $175.00 applies if 
deposit is received after 
August 21st. 
 

Please complete the 
registration infor-
mation in the tourna-
ment brochure  
available in our 
Council Hall and re-
turn to Bob Slingo at 
your earliest conven-
ience. Remit $25.00 
deposit per golfer by 
August 21st. 

Yankee - Met Family Night 
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As usual, Fr. Larry was not impressed and picked up right where he left off 40 years 
earlier.  He began telling stories to people that he had not seen in many years without 
missing a beat. It was a wonderful evening and 
 

Father O'Leary was an incredibly special man.  As a priest he had warm and comforting 
way about him.  But he was more than a priest, he was one of us.  In everything he 
shared with us, he was just one of the guys.  And when the lesson had to be told the 
priest came out.  He was “bigger than life
Knights) 
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The Knights of Columbus and the Columbiettes 
"shared" Fr. O'Leary as chaplain. Father was 
physically present and spiritually supportive at all 
Columbiettes’ meetings. His brief but meaningful 
messages were always delivered with love and 
humor.  (Father Judge Columbiettes) 
 

In 2016, one of the Chapter meetings was being held 
at Cabrini Parish in Coram.  This particular evening 
was Chaplains night and was being held in the " Fr. 
Lawrence O'Leary Parish Center.  Fr. O'Leary had 
been Pastor of this Parish about 40 years earlier and 
built the Parish Center.  We picked up Fr. O'Leary and 
drove him to Coram for this Chapter meeting.   
 

Many of the Brother Knights from Cabrini Council 
still remembered, admired and loved Fr. 
O'Leary.  They were drawn to him that night to 
celebrate Chaplains night in his namesake building.  

As usual, Fr. Larry was not impressed and picked up right where he left off 40 years 
He began telling stories to people that he had not seen in many years without 

missing a beat. It was a wonderful evening and “What have you!” 

Father O'Leary was an incredibly special man.  As a priest he had warm and comforting 
way about him.  But he was more than a priest, he was one of us.  In everything he 
shared with us, he was just one of the guys.  And when the lesson had to be told the 

bigger than life” and yet easy to approach.   (Cabrini Council 

Father O’Leary You will be missed 
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Fr.  O'Leary really enjoyed playing golf particularly 
with his friends, Bill Bowden, Glenn Friedman & Bill 
Glinn (see photo below). He was the "token" Catholic 
Chaplain at the exclusive Old Westbury Golf & Coun-
try Club, which is noted for its predominantly Jewish 
membership. He joked his locker number was "007" to 
keep everyone on their toes. He also joked that when-
ever a member stroked a bad shot and replayed it, it 
was called a "Shapiro" not a "Mulligan". I always en-
joyed being with Fr. O'Leary whether it was a K of C 
event or at the Old Westbury Golf & Country Club ... 
he made everyone feel special! (Robert Slingo, PGK) 

Father O’Leary, You will be missed 
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I will be forever grateful to Fr. O’Leary for his sup-
port, guidance, encouragement, and counsel during 
my term as Grand Knight.  Father always knew 
what to say and was able to say it in such a distinct 
manner.  The words of wisdom he shared with his 

Brother Knights at our 
meetings were always 
extremely relevant and 
timely, as well as being 
delivered in a very 
down to earth man-
ner.  Thank you Father, 
Brother, and friend – you will be missed.  In memory of 
our Beloved Worthy Chaplain Reverend Father Lawrence 
J. O’Leary. 
(Michael G. Norton, PGK) 

(Grand Knight’s Message continued from page 1) 
Our council brought in two new brothers.  Welcome Alan Bakker and Anthony Guadagna to Fr. Judge 
Council.  Thank you Mark for an admirable job filling in as Grand Knight. 
June is all about the preparation for the St. Anthony Family Feast and Festival.  While plans have been 
underway since January it really heats up in June.  2017 is the 26th anniversary of the revived St. Anthony 
Feast and Festival.  Since 1992 this has been the single largest fund raiser for our council and a significant 
source of funds for St. Anthony of Padua.  Final day for worker sign-ups will be Thursday, June 8th at 
7:00pm at the Fr. Judge Hall.  Saturday, June 24th is moving day.  This is when all the feast supplies and 
equipment stored at our hall are moved over to the church.  We meet at the hall at 7:00am for breakfast and 
then the work begins.  We are always looking for volunteers to support this undertaking.   
Our Thanksgiving Mass will be held at the Fr. Judge Hall on Monday, June 19th at 7:30pm.  The Mass is 
open to all Knights, Columbiettes, Squires, Little Knights and their families.  Please come out and pay 
tribute to God and all the Blessings He has bestowed upon our council, auxiliaries and members.  Dessert 
will be served after the Mass. 
A Pasta Fund Raiser will be held in the St. Anthony of Padua Parish Hall of Friday, June 23rd.  Proceeds 
from the event will be split between three great charities, St. Anthony of Padua Parish Outreach, Vet Dogs 
and Vets-911.  More details on this event can be found inside the Knight Light. 
We are planning many events over the summer at our hall.  These include Craft Beer Tasting, Night at the 
Races, Baseball Night, and a Bar-B-Que night.  Details for these events and others can be found inside the 
Knight Light.  These events are aimed at providing a fun evening at a reasonable cost for our members and 
their families and friends.  Please support these events where you can as they also provide funds for our 
council. 
The Easter Season continues through Pentecost Sunday.  Our God sent his only Son to suffer and die for 
our sinfulness so on the final day we may return to the Father’s Kingdom.  The Love our God has for us is 
unimaginable to us from a human perspective.  On our earthly finite level, let us show God’s Love to 
others. 

Fraternally, Richard R. Ronde,   
Grand Knight  
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My fondest memory of Fr. O'Leary was when he hitched a ride home with Lillian and I 
from a K of C convention in upstate N. Y.  He never stopped talking for the entire 
trip.  I do not recall the conversation nor do I recall my wife ever not speaking for over 
three hours. It was Fr. O'Leary at his best and we thoroughly enjoyed him.    I met Fa-
ther in 1957 when he christened our oldest son at St. Rose of Lima Church in Massa-
pequa.  I was fortunate to be reunited with him at Fr. Judge Council. I miss him  
already.   Clem Massaro PGK  (Below is a picture of father with many of our  PGKs.) 

St. Frances Cabrini Par-
ish, Coram L.I.—
Lawrence O’Leary Parish 
Center,  
 

Fr. O'Leary was the Pastor 
of St. Frances Cabrini Par-
rish about 40 years earlier 
and built the Parish Center 
shown at right.   See Center-
fold for details on Cabrini 
Council’s recollection of Fa-
ther O’Leary as pastor and 
Chaplain and their recent 
meeting with him. 

Father O’Leary, You will be missed 
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The 26th Annual 
 

St. Anthony’s Family Feast & Festival 
Wednesday June 28th thru Sunday July 2nd

 

 

Trinity Regional School Grounds, Fifth Avenue, East Northport 
Hours:  Wednesday & Thursday 6:00 PM – 11:00 PM 

Friday & Saturday    6:00 PM – 11:30 PM 
Sunday 3:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

 
FREE Admission 

*** Pay-One-Price (P.O.P.) Ride Specials *** 
 

Lots of Exciting Rides & Games! 
Midway by Newton Shows - International Foods & Refreshments 

For Special discount ride tickets please visit: 
 

Save $$ On Pre-Sale Bracelets @ NewtonShows.com ($30 at window, $22 Pre-Sale) 
 

Great Fun & Entertainment for the Whole Family! 
Two Spectacular Nights of FIREWORKS!! ***  

Wednesday & Saturday *** (Rain dates Thurs. & Sun.) 
 

Las Vegas Games for Adults Only (21+) in our COOL Air-Conditioned Casino 
 

Nitely Entertainment Schedule – Festival Deals & Promotions 
 

    WEDNESDAY – Classic Rock, by “Transfusion“ 
      *** FIREWORKS Night*** (9:30 pm) 
    THURSDAY – Oldies & Goodies by “The New YorkerS” 
     “Feed the Hungry Day” – $5 off wristbands with donation of (3) 
     Non-perishable food items for Parish Outreach Food Bank 
    FRIDAY – Rock & Roll with the “Sea Monkeys” 
      Zeppole Eating Contest!! (9:00 PM) 
    -Featuring an Appearance by “Big Mike” Sangiamo from WALK 97.5- 

SATURDAY – Contemporary Rock & Oldies by “Fame” 
“Early Bird Give-away” – 1st 50 full-price bracelet or coupon 
book purchases receive free Newton Shows toy voucher 

*** FIREWORKS Night*** (9:30 pm) 
 

SUNDAY – AFTERNOON (3:30, 5:00 & 6:30 PM):   “Magic of Mark & Kym” 
         – EVENING (5:00-9:00 PM):   Hits of the 70s, 80s, & 90s by “Just Cause” 
 

 “Grandparents Day” – Grandparents ride free with a paid grandchild 
 

The Grand Finale: $10,000 will be given away  
Sunday night in our  GRAND CA$$$H Raffle. 

(Net proceeds to help fund the new Lower Church stair lift.) 
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Father O’Leary,  
You will be missed 

 

 - John Hnath, PGK 
Father O’Leary was a comfort to me during 
my term as Grand Knight of the Father 
Thomas A. Judge Council.  He advised me 
on several issues that came up during my 
term, such as the controversial purchase of 
the St. Anthony of Padua van.  He was al-
ways there for me at meetings and events.  
He inspired me to be the best person and 
Catholic I could be.  I will sorely miss his 
stories and jokes. 

Thoughts about Father 
O’Leary 

 - Frank and Joan Collins  
 

Do you remember his ever-present smile?   I 
can. It was always there and most sincere.   
His Irish wit was certainly there also, which I 
can easily relate to. 
I will always remember these loving qualities 
until my own departure from life.    
I was the first one to request and appoint  
Father Larry to be our Chaplain at one of my 
last functions as Grand Knight in June of 
1992.   My wife, Joan and I became very 
close friends of him throughout the years, 
dining out many times.  We had the good for-
tune to have Father O'Leary bless us and  
renew our vows at our recent 50th wedding 
anniversary in June 2016; followed by work-
ing busily behind the scenes for his 60th  
anniversary as a priest the following month - 
- - July, 2016.   We both received a papal 
blessing at the same time.    
He loved our Council very much and the 
Columbiettes.  He was more present at our 
meetings than some of us. 
As a close friend and loving priest, he will 
be sorely missed.  Rest in Peace  - - -  Dear 
friend 
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PASTA DINNER for 3 great Charities 

 

Music by: “Just Cause” Band 

 

America's VetDogs and 9-1-1 Vets 
and 

Parish Outreach at St Anthony of Padua  
Presented by: 
Catholic Daughters Court Morning Star #899 
 Anne Viggiano-Regent             (631)368-7645 
Fr. Thomas A. Judge Columbiettes 
 Karen Sheehan-President, 516 353-1820 
Fr. Thomas A. Judge Knights of Columbus 

 Richard Ronde-Grand Knight (631)889-3026 
 

Friday, June 23, 2017-7:00pm to 10:00pm 
Saint Anthony of Padua Parish Hall, 

Cheshire Place and Fifth Avenue 
 East Northport, NY 11731 

    

 $15.00 per person 
 Pasta and Meatball Dinner, Soda, Coffee and Dessert 

Beer and Wine available at nominal prices 
Raffle Baskets, 50-50 

 

For Tickets Call:  Jackie Piropato-PCP, 516-318-5809 
Anne Viggiano-Regent CDA, 631-368-7645 
John E Piropato-PGK FDD, 631-499-7138 
Karen Sheehan-President, 516-353-1820   

No tickets will be sold at the door. 
 

Cannot Attend!  For Direct Donations to The 2 Veterans Charities make checks to:    
 

Suffolk Chapter Knights of Columbus Charities Inc,   
write Vets in the memo.  
mail to:  John E Piropato PGK FDD     
2 Mare Lane, Commack, NY  11725  
 

For Direct Donations to: 
Parish Outreach: St. Anthony of Padua RC Church  
write Parish Outreach in the memo. 
mail to:  John E Piropato PGK FDD 
2 Mare Lane Commack, NY  11725 

Father Thomas A. Judge Council 
PAStA DINNER 
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Knight Light Event Guidelines 
To help keep producing a quality Knight Light, Brothers 
and Sisters need to think in advance of the coverage that 
they want.  They should consider pictures and story.  If 
they don’t care, we will try to do what we can but it 
works best when the managers give attention to cover-
age.  I would appreciate it if managers would copy me on 
their event correspondence and include me in meetings if 
I can attend. 
 

Event managers should have event coverage as an agen-
da item at their event meetings.  We will try to attend 
meetings to help with this but I am often away. It is best 
to have one person to take pictures and one person to 
cover the story and it is really good when they work as a 
team.  George Morrish and Joe Dipenta are usually avail-
able for pictures and I am less available.  Any Brother or 
Sister can take pictures.  All you need is a cell phone.  
Thought should go into photography and we don’t want 
to get every picture that is taken.  All pictures require 
editing and sizing and most need to be tossed.  Very few 
people do this and I think I have to accept this. 
 

If the event managers want a flyer, they need to work it up but 
we can help.  We prefer ¼ Page ads at least to start.  Non 
Council religious events should be ¼ page but we have been 
accepting full page ads.   Before ads appear, there should be 
lead-up.  There should be an announcement in the KL as soon 
as an event is scheduled.  This will set off an alarm for unan-
ticipated conflicts.  The announcement should be repeated and 
enhanced every month until the event happens.  We will re-
quest a monthly update by email but it may not be necessary 
to change the announcement every month.  Every announce-
ment should be repeated or updated each month until the event  
happens.  
 

I cannot use PDF for ads or articles in the KL. Submitting 
PDFs is a new and annoying phenomenon.  I may be a cause 
of this problem because I send drafts in PDF as it is  
universally receivable.  PDF conversion programs do not work 
well.  The technology to convert is new and awful.  Usually it 
is best to do a print screen but this yields a week result.    
I often have to reconstruct an ad from scratch if it is submitted 
in PDF format.   
 

After the event, I need the pictures and story quickly especial-
ly toward the end of the month.  Sometimes it is necessary to 
put off the coverage of an event until the following month. 
Bob Spera, Editor, Knight Light 

JOHN W. PIROPATO LANDSCAPING 
Phone: 631-988-3682   

email: t5eagle2@hotmail.com 
Spring and fall cleanups Snow removal 
Lawn Mowing Reseeding and repairing lawns 
Hedge trimming  Small engine repair 
Plantings and removals Aeration and dethatching 
Mineral application Retaining walls  
Walkways Mulch and woodchips  
General minor repairs Handy work Tree pruning 
Debris removal, odd jobs Cleaning and repairing gutters 

C. F. C. 
Commercial Flooring Contracting Corporation 

Finished Flooring Specialist to the trade 
Water Jet and Laser Cutting - Boarder and Inlays 

 Stone Fabrication and Tile Setting 
 Exotic Hardwood Floors- Carpeting 

 

350 Woodbine Ave. 
Northport, NY 11768  Matt Benkovitch 
(631) 754-8700   President  
FAX 754-8705   www.cfconline.us 
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Father Thomas A.  Judge Council  
Monthly Recap for May 2017 

May 1stMay Crowning of Mary 
In a beautiful tribute to the Blessed Mother, Fr. Judge 
Council joined with the Columbiettes and the Catholic 
Daughters for the May Crowning of Mary.  A wonderful 
tradition of crowning the Blessed Mother with flowers 
during the month of May.  The service was attend by ~75 
people and Monsignor Mirro led the service.  The service 
included prayers, readings, songs and a living Rosary.  It 
was a wonderful way to start the month of May. 

May 15th 1st Degree Fr. Thomas A. Judge   
At our May social meeting we hosted a 1st Degree.  Five 
different councils participated in the degree by having 
members play parts or bringing candidates.  There were 
twelve candidates that night that joined our Order.  The 
degree was dedicated to Fr. O’Leary.   
Our council brought in two new members that night.  
Brothers, join me in welcoming Alan Bakker and Antho-
ny Guadagna to the Order and to Fr. Judge Council.  
Congratulations! 

May 21st Communion Mass and Breakfast 
The celebration of Holy Eucharist and receiving the 
Body of Christ are what separate Catholics from other 
Christian denominations.  On May 21st the Fr. Judge 
Family congregated at the 9:00 AM Mass at St. Anthony 
of Padua for our annual Communion Mass / Breakfast.  
We were joined by the 4th degree Honor Guard.  It was 
quite a spectacle and all parishioners took notice.   
After Mass we gathered at the Fr. Judge Hall and en-
joyed a wonderful breakfast freshly prepared and served 
by our cooks and their families.  The Grand Knight gave 
a recap of his first year in office.  The event was chaired 
by Bob and Dee Sanicola. Thank you to everyone who 
made this possible and all those who participated. 

May 29th Memorial Day Parade and 
Wreath Service (see also page 10) 

For the 2nd consecutive year we had to cancel the  
Memorial Day Parade due to inclement weather.  The 
day started off with rain and a poor forecast.  When the 
Northport High School Marching Band cancelled, it left 
us no choice but to cancel the parade.  We decided we 
would go ahead with the wreath laying service at John 
Walsh Memorial Park.  We got the word out and a few 
minutes before 1pm the crowd began to gather. 
The service was well attended with ten organizations  
laying wreaths to men and women who died in defense 
of our country, its ideals and its people.   

There was no Memorial Day Speech contest this year 
due to coordination with the High School.  Grand 
Knight, Rich Ronde, said a few words to express his feel-
ings on this solemn Holiday and his gratitude to every-
one in attendance. 
At the end of the service we held our own private service 
at the hall and then enjoyed hot dogs and soda.  Bob Sza-
rek and Ed Schnepf chaired our Memorial Day event this 
year again.  It takes plenty of work, coordination and 
communication to make this a reality.  Thank you Bob 
and Ed for all your efforts.  
 

Below, Father O’Leary plays Golf at our annual  
Sam Russo golf tournament. 



Page 24 



Page 25 

Newton Shows 
Write us:  4075 Jericho Tpke. 

East Northport, NY 11731 
Call us: (631) 499-6824 
email us at  newtonshows@mac.com  
Visit our Website http://www.n 
ewtonshows.com/ 

“Midway Provider for  
St.  Anthony’s Feast and Festival” 

262 Larkfield Road 
East Northport, NY 11731 
(631) 261-1044 
 

Richter's Liquors 

Mike and Linda O'Donohoe  
Across Larkfield Road from  

Father Judge Hall 
 

Free gift wrap  East Northport's Oldest & Largest  

Knights of Columbus 
Insurance  

Timothy O’Keefe is our Council’s field 
agent 

Call Tim at  
631-655-3971 

The Knights of 
Columbus offers a 
wide variety of 
products to suit 
virtually 
everyone's 
insurance needs: 
 Permanent 
Plans - Policy 
lasts as long as 
you live, 
premium stays 
the same.   
 Term Plans - 
Policy ends at 
end of 

specified term: renewable or 
convertible.   

 Annuities - Provides an income 
that is guaranteed for life.   

 Long Term Care - Provides 
funds for long-term, out-of-
hospital care. 

email Tim at 
Timothy.O’Keefe@KofC.org 

Thomas Stock & Associates  
Attorney at Law 
6500 Jericho Tpke. 

Commack, NY 11725 
(516) 747-2478 
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Father Thomas A.  Judge Council  
Long Term Calendar 

 

Calendar Dates – JUNE 2017 
 

      Event    Date    Details 
Dancing with the Stars  Sat, Jun 3rd  Parish Hall; 7:00pm 
Council Cruise  Sun, Jun 4 -11  Allure of the Seas 
Eucharistic Procession  Sun, Jun 4th  St. Anthony Parish 1:00pm 
Charity Ball   Sun, Jun 4th  Watermill Inn  
Council Meeting (Elections) Mon, Jun 5th  7:30 repast; 8:00pm meeting 
Feast Volunteer Sign-up Thurs, June 8th   7:00 PM Fr. Judge Hall 
Corporation meeting  Mon, Jun 12th  Fr. Judge Hall; 7:30pm  
Chapter meeting  Fri, Jun 16th  St. Killian’s Council; 7:30pm 
Social Meeting (Mass)  Mon, Jun 19th  7:30pm; dessert after meeting 
DD Meeting   Tues, Jun 20th  Fr. Judge Hall 7:30pm Repast 8:00pm meeting 
Pasta Dinner   Fri, Jun 23rd  Parish Hall; 7:00pm 

Note: Feast set up starts June 24 at 8:00 AM.  7:30 AM breakfast at Council Hall 
KofC Monthly Mass  Sun, Jun 25th  St. Anthony of Padua, 10:30am Mass 
St. Anthony Feast  June 28 – July 2  Parish Grounds 

 
 

Calendar Dates – SUMMER 2017 
      Event    Date    Details 
Blood Drive   Wed, Jul 12th   Fr. Judge Hall, 3:00pm 
Craft Beer Night  Fri, Jul 14th   Fr. Judge Hall, 7:30pm 
Council Picnic   Sun, Jul 16th   Crab Meadow Beach, 12:00noon 
Council Meeting  Mon, Jul 17th   Fr. Judge Hall, 8:00pm 
Night at the Races  Fri, Aug 4th   Fr. Judge Hall, 7:00pm 
Baseball Night (Mets-Yankees) Mon, Aug 14th   Fr. Judge Hall, 7:00pm 
Bar-B-Que Night  Fri, Aug 18th   Fr. Judge Hall, 7:00pm 
Council Meeting  Mon, Aug 21st   Fr. Judge Hall, 8:00pm 
Council Meeting  Tues, Sep 5th   Fr. Judge Hall, 8:00pm 
Installation of Officers  Sat, Sep 9th   St. Anthony of Padua 5:00pm Mass 
        Installation follows Mass 
        Repast Fr. Judge Hall, 7:30pm 
 
 

Calendar Dates – FALL 2017 
      Event    Date    Details 
Oktoberfest    Sat, Oct  21st   Fr. Judge Hall, 7:00pm 
Children Christmas Party  Sun, Dec 10th   Fr. Judge Hall, 3:00pm 
Adult Christmas Party   Sat, Dec 16th   Fr. Judge Hall, 7:00pm 
Annual Sam Russo Golf Classic -  Monday Sept. 25th   Crab Meadow Golf Course 
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Good News Book Store  
and Religious Goods 

155 Larkfield Avenue 
East Northport, NY 11731 

Website: www.goodnewsbooks.com 
For orders and store call 631 757 5423   

Joan Lang and George Lang   
our FAX is 631 912 9029 

Hours Tuesday - Friday 11:00—6:00 
 Saturday - 11:00—5:00 

We are a Complete Service Retail Store 
Complete line of First Communion  

and ConfirmaƟon Supplies and GiŌs 
Precious moments, Hummel and other Collectables 

Jewelry, Medals and Rosaries 
Bibles and Books—Music and Videos 

Statues and Crucifixes—Pictures and Crosses 
Unity Candle and Program Cover for Weddings 

Engraving and Embossing  
done on Premises 

Full Service Church Goods Dealer 
Church supplies, Statues,  

Sacramental Candles 
Memorials, Vestments, Altar Supplies 

Church furnishings, pulpits and Lecterns 

ROBERT A MONDA  631-777-3350 
 

Coney  Island  Seafood 
WHOLESALE  DISTRIBUTORS 

SINCE 1955 
 

112 Marine Street, Farmingdale, NY 11735 

www.LongIslandAnxietyRelief.com 

John B Westervelt 

MS, LMHC, CASAC-T. Psychotherapist 
NYS Licensed Mental Health Counselor  
Appointments: 40 Mar Kan Dr. 

631 697 3232 Northport 
beecher129@aol.com 11768 

 

Oppenheimer & Co. Inc. 
115 Broadhollow Road 
Suite 150  
Melville, NY 11747 

 

Edward F. Patrick Jr. 
CRPC® Phone 631 425 8555 
Director—Investments Fax  631 424 0942 
Private Client Division Toll Free 800 446 7300 

edward.patrick@opco.com 
Transacts Business on all Principal Exchanges 
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Brueggemann Funeral Home  
of East Northport 

522 Larkfield Road 
East Northport, NY 11731 
(631) 368-1235 

Nolan & Taylor-Howe  
Funeral Home Inc. 

5 Laurel Ave. 
Northport, NY 11768-3166 

Phone: (631) 754-2400. 

Father Thomas A. Judge 
Council 6893 
P.O.  Box 1151 
East Northport, NY 11731 

FIRST-CLASS-MAIL Pasta Dinner 
June 23 see page 21 

Raymond A. Mascolo, DDS 
Thomas A. Mascolo, DMD 
General and Cosmetic Dentistry 

Laser teeth whitening 
Digital X-rays for less radiation 

240 Clay Pitts Road 
East Northport, NY 11731 

631-368-8617     http://www.mascolodental.com 

MARK R. GUARRIELLO PLLC 
Attorney at Law 

7 Bayview Avenue 
Mark R. Guarriello, Esq.                                     P.O. Box 783 
info@GuarrielloLaw.com                     Northport, N.Y. 11768 
www.GuarrielloLaw.com                                    631.759.7821 
*Admitted in N.Y. & N.J.                    facsimile 631.760.5521 

John E. Piropato -  
Brother Knight 
Licensed Real Estate Agent 
499-7130  

 

Financial Consultations Personal Income Taxes 
Fiduciary Tax Returns. Reasonable Rates 

Year round service  
2 Mare Lane, Commack, N.Y. 11725 


